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Dear Students (and parents, too!) 
 
    I hope you have a fun-filled summer!  I am looking forward to hearing about all the things you did over 
the summer.  Summer is a great time to relax, have fun and get recharged for the upcoming school year. 
 
    I am so excited about being your second grade teacher.  I love to teach, and I can’t wait to get to know 
all about you!  We will have a lot of fun in second grade.  There is so much to learn and I will help you 
every step of the way! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    It will soon be time to get some supplies for next year.  Below is a list of the things you will need for our 
classroom: 

 3 boxes of #2 pencils (the yellow Ticonderoga ones sharpen the best!) 
 1 box each of crayons (24 count), colored pencils (8-12 count), markers (8 count) 
 1 pencil box to store things in your desk (not too big!) 
 1 large glue stick (or a four-pack of small size) 
 1-1/2 inch or 1 inch binder which I call their “Take Home Folder” (for homework, newsletters, etc.) 
 2-3 pocket inserts for their “Take Home Folder” 
 1 art smock and 1 old sock for dry erase boards 
 1 package of dry erase markers (a four-pack of thin size, please) 
 1 small pencil sharpener (one that holds the savings inside!) 
 1 box anti-viral tissues 
 1 package of post-it notes (3x3 in. size) 
 1 pair of scissors 
 For boys – 1 box of quart size zip-lock bags 
 For girls – 1 box of gallon sized zip lock bags 

Enjoy the rest of the summer!  I look forward to seeing you on the first day of school. 

       Yours truly, 

       Mrs. Williams  

 


